
Nailsea Stroke Club

Meet the crowd

(pre COVID days

when trips were normal!)

And some of the

wonderful volunteers

(who have never been normal!)

Please note: these two photographs were taken before COVID-19



Nailsea Stroke Club

2021 – a year like no other!

Jan to July with no face to face club and Zoom an 

unlikely option given very few had internet access.

It was back to good old paper, postcards

stamps (lots and lots of stamps!) and    

good old fashioned phone calls ….
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We shared stories, photos, pictures and poems
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We kept our bodies and brains active!

 

 

Over the next few weeks try to do 20 minutes of activity each day. Remember  
anything goes so perhaps some gardening, some armchair exercise, walking up  

and down the stairs or round the local park. Anything that gets you moving! 
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And finally the news we’d all been waiting for

And the fun begins!
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Nailsea Stroke Survivors Club 

returned to face to face meetings on Wednesday August 11th 2021 

after 17 months of not being together. Is it good to be together 

again? Well here’s what the members say:



Nailsea Stroke Club
What next?

We will move to fortnightly clubs in the New Year but in 

the meantime it’s going to be a Christmas to remember.
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For information on 

Nailsea Stroke Survivors 

Club please contact:

We’d love to hear from you!


